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Geneva, 15/08/2018 
 

Dear Driver, 
 
In reference to the FIA Driver Categorisation, as per the regulations, we would like to remind you that any driver 
registered on the FIA Driver Categorisation list may request that their category be reviewed for 2019 by 15 
September 2018 at the latest. 
 
Link to the FIA Categorisation page: 
 
https://www.fia.com/fia-driver-categorisation 
 
You can apply for an annual review via the online application form: 
 
Link: Application form 
 

- Option 1:  Annual review requests if you already have an account and a categorisation form on the FIA 
website:  

o Go back into your application form  
o You will see a “Category Objection” tab – “Annual Revision” 
o Fill in this form and “Proceed to Payment” to submit it 
o You will receive a confirmation email  

 

Drivers who have forgotten their password can click on “Forgot Password” to recover it. 
 

- Option 2:  Annual review request if you do not yet have an account on the FIA website: 
 

1-  Create an account 
1.1 - Fill in the form 
1.2 - Send the request 
1.3 - You will receive a link to confirm the creation of your account (check your spams) 
1.4 - You will then receive a confirmation email with a PDF containing your user name 
and password 

 
2 -  Return to the online form and proceed to the online application 
o Do not forget to tick the payment 
o You will receive the confirmation by email 
 

In both cases, please do not hesitate to upload any document such as data, racing summary, etc. that could help 
the Committee in their decision by going to the “Career Record” tab . 

 
The fee for the review request is €250, payable by credit card. 

 
Any re-categorisation by the Committee on the basis of data received will be published on a provisional list. 
 
Protests against new categorisations must be submitted within two weeks of publication of this provisional list.  
 
The definitive list will be published by 15 November. 
 
Please note that all requests must be submitted by the drivers themselves. 
 
We remain at your disposal should you have any questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
The Categorisation Committee  

https://www.fia.com/fia-driver-categorisation
https://private.fia.com/categorisation
https://registrations.fia.com/web/account.nsf/reInitPwd.xsp?lang=en&from=/Web/categorisation.nsf

